

Dear Parent/Guardian

Club Committee:

Chairperson: Barry Marshall Secretary: Gail Richards Treasurer: Karen Elbrett

Mansfield Giants Basketball Club-Summer Holiday sessions 2017

There will be no evening club sessions on at Samworth Church Academy over the Nottinghamshire summer break (Monday 24th July to Wednesday 6th September 2017), the sessions will resume from Thursday 7th September 2017. Don't forget Giants week long camp will be from Monday 31st July to Friday 4th August 2017 @ VWNC 10-3pm each day, details are available by asking your child's coach/team manager or on the Giants website. Sessions during the summer holidays are as follows:

Saturdays @ Oak Tree LC: U12's Mixed-(Y6, Y5, Y4, Y3, Y2), 11-12pm, cost £3

Tuesdays @ VWNC: 6-7pm Girls Development-£1.50 & U12 Minis Y6, Y5, Y4, Y3, cost £3

7.30-9pm U16 & U18 Boys & Girls cost £4

Wednesdays @ OTLC 7-8pm U13 & U14 & U15 Session Oaktree LC *From 9th August to run 7-8.30pm until

26th August, cost £4.

8-10pm Summer league 26th July & 2nd August 2017 then Mixed Scrimmage aimed at U18, Men and Women Players from 9th August and last session 26th August 2017,

cost £4 per person.

As a gentle reminder from Monday 4th September 2017 (National League Fees will begin until 30th April 2018) and all players will be required to be registered for national or local league. Parents and Player Meeting-Discussion regarding new season and forms available. Please be on time due to the timescales in place on the evening. Please don't forget sessions will change as previously communicated in June 2017.

Wednesday 6th September 2017

7pm U18 Men age group player and parent session

Thursday 7th September 2017

6pm U16 Age group player and parent 7pm U12 Age Group Player and parents

8pm Open discussion session club, parents/players

Monday 11th September 2017

7pm: U15 Age group players and parents. 7.45pm U14 Age group player and parents.

Please keep checking the Mansfield Giants website where possible for further information regarding the Giants and you can also find further information on the Giants Facebook page. Some friendly fixtures are to be organised over the summer months, where we will keep you posted. The club hopes that you have an enjoyable summer break.











